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HANOVER SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING:  
Virtual Meeting 

November 04, 2020 7:30 PM 
 
 

The mission of the Hanover Schools is to guide every student to thrive in a global society. 
 
The Hanover School Committee will attend the Board of Selectmen meeting on November 4, 2020 
at 7:30 PM to hear discussion about COVID-19 Related Expenditures for Continued Operations in 
Fiscal Year 2021 after December 30, 2020. 
 
 
Remote Meeting Access 

• Webinar address: https://hanover-ma-gov.zoom.us/j/81751055758 
• Telephone: Dial one of the following phone numbers: 929-205-6099; 312-626-6799; 301-

715- 8592; 346-248-7799; 669-900-6833; 253-215-8782 
• If you are a dial-in participant and would like to ask a question, please press *9 to enter the 

question queue. 
• If you are a dial-in participant and would like to mute/unmute, please press *6 to toggle. 
• Webinar ID: 817 5105 5758 

 
Presentation 

• Presentation and Discussion about COVID-19 Related Expenditures for Continued 
Operations in Fiscal Year 2021 after December 30, 2020. 

 

https://hanover-ma-gov.zoom.us/j/81751055758

